
Year 6 news  11th October 2019 

It has been nice to get back into routine over 

the last 2 weeks in Year 6, as we have resumed 

our normal lessons following the Residential visit. 

We really are beginning to show that we are 

Year 6 with all the fantastic things we have 

been learning!  

 In maths, we have been exploring 

multiplication and division, testing our 

knowledge of long multiplication especially. 

Year 6 have worked hard and persevered through these complex lessons. 

In English, we have begun to write a portal story. This has been an exciting 

stimulus and we have already seen some very exciting ideas. It has been 

wonderful to see everyone’s creative juices flowing as we use our 

imaginations to show all the different places that a portal could take us. We 

continue to study evolution in Science, and have been outside to make 

notes on the different ways that animals in the UK have had to adapt to their 

environment – there are many 

hazards out there, old and new. 

In Spanish, we are focusing on 

classroom commands and classroom 

objects. We have all participated in 

a game of Simon Says in Spanish. 

Every child was contributing 

wonderfully by the end of the lesson. 

Some of the children even took on 

the responsibility of being Simon. i 

Fantastica !  

We have been taking an in-depth look into the Roman justice system and are 

currently preparing arguments to plead against crimes committed in the 

Roman times. We have all been interested in the multiple similarities between 

the Roman system and our own. 

Over the next two weeks, we will be moving through long division in maths, 

which will be a very fulfilling challenge for everyone. We will also begin to 

identify classroom objects in Spanish. It will not be long before there is Spanish 

spoken in the classroom every day. We will continue to study evolution in 

Science, this time looking into inherited traits. 


